
 

 

Dear Year 7 Parents/Carers,  

  

The P&C Association welcomes you to the Cav Rd community.  

  

Why we’re here? 
The P&C manage the Uniform Shop and 
Canteen businesses using their profits to support the 
school in many ways, which are discussed and voted 
upon during monthly meetings.  
 

The Cav Road Instrumental Music Sub-
committee (CRIMS) is also part of our P&C and work 
to support musical events run by the school each year.  
 

Meetings 
The P&C meets on the third Tuesday each 
month during the school term.  
 
Our first meeting is 7pm, Tuesday 
15 February 2022, in the school resource 
centre (the library building), or 
join online (a link will be posted on our P&C 
Facebook page closer to the date).  
 

Volunteering 
Our canteen and uniform shop rely on the assistance of 
volunteers, to assist paid staff in busy periods. The team 
is efficient and provide training, no experience 
necessary. Please contact   Canteen.cavrd@gmail.com  
or uniformshop.cavrd@gmail.com if you can help.  
 
There are many ways to get involved in the Cav Road 
community, events always need extra helpers on the 
night. Previous events include guest speakers, PPP 
program for teenagers, dances, movie and trivia nights. 
To register your interest to help with events next year, 
email PandCsecretary.cavrd@gmail.com 

 

Other Ways to Help 
In March an Annual General Meeting, is held 
where all Executive positions are spilled, and it is 
a great time to join the committee, or to send in 
your form to become a P&C member, allowing 
you to vote on decisions.   
 
If you would like more information on the 
roles, or how to join, please email 
PandCsecretary.cavrd@gmail.com for more 
information. 

MSA (My Student Account) Card 
Both Canteen & Uniform Shop use the MSA ordering 
system, this allows you to order uniforms online or  
students to use their Student’s ID card (where credit is 
loaded through MSA) and the ID card then used to pay 
for purchases.   
 
Links for MSA (how to add credit) or pre-order uniform 
items can all be found through the school's webpage 
under the Facilities Menu:  Canteen 
- https://cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.au/facilities/canteen  
Uniform Shop 
- https://cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.au/facilities/uniform-
shop 

What’s On 
P&C’s page on the website is under 
community - https://cavendishroadshs.eq.edu.a
u/our-community/pandc.  The Cavendish 
Road P&C Facebook page has announcements 
about menu changes, uniform item availability, 
P&C meetings, events and more.  

 
There is also a private group linked to the page 
for second-hand uniform buy and sell where you 
can apply to join. Many families find it helpful to 
follow or like the Facebook page to 

stay updated.   
 

Canteen  
Our award-winning Canteen is open for breakfast and 
lunch 5 days a week. There are daily specials and regular 
items with the menu changing for warmer and cooler 
months.  
 
Lunches can be pre-ordered before school to save 
time during 1st break.  Preferred payment methods are 
Student ID or Eftpos. 

Uniform Shop 
Open: Mondays 8am - 11:30am, Wednesdays 
8am - 9am and Fridays 8am - 9am.  
 
Online ordering is preferred – orders placed by 
5pm the night before will be ready for collection 
the next time the uniform shop is open.  For last 
minute items, Students can use their ID 
card (with MSA) to pay for purchases.  

 

Kumar Thaivarayan - P&C President 
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